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 Date:Sun, 28 Nov 2004 23:42:50 -0800 (PST) 
 From:"Brent Hansen" <brenthansencpa@yahoo.com> 
 Subject:Re: Mr. Hansen, 
 To:"Paul Proctor" <pproctor@utah.gov> 
 CC:"Brent Hansen" <brenthansencpa@yahoo.com> 
 
The attachment that you sent had an error in it which my computer could not fix  
to make the document readable.  Julie sent me a copy of the report and order on  
the 26th.  If your attachment provides different information, then please send  
me another copy. 
 
Paul Proctor <pproctor@utah.gov> wrote:  
  Mr. Hansen, 
  The Committee of Consumer Services and Division of Public Utilities 
  realized that you were probably unaware and given no formal notice of 
  the November 22, 2004 hearing on UBTA's application. In addition, UBTA 
  apparently did not contact you about the proposals to resolve the case 
  and the ultimate resolution. Part of the confusion was due to the fact 
  that until the public hearing and then the order granting your 
  intervention, none of us knew that you wanted to participate as a party. 
 
 
  The case has been settled and a stipulation presented to the Commission 
  for its review and an order. I am attaching what I believe to be the 
  final draft that was presented. There may be a few minor 
  non-substantive changes. Please call me when you have reviewed it.  
 
  Paul H. Proctor 
  Attorney for Committee of Consumer Services 
  801-366-0552 
 
 
 
  > ATTACHMENT part 2 application/pdf name=Stipulation executed and filed with  
  PSCU.pdf 
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